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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: FW: Marina Faire - Voluntary Clean Up Program

From: Julie D'Hondt [mailto:highlandofficelv3@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 23, 2014 3:08 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Bill Dugan; Ernest Lee 
Subject: Marina Faire - Voluntary Clean Up Program 
 
Hello Mr. Detterman, 
 
Attached is a Soil and Water Investigation Work Plan for our Marina Faire property in reference to the tenant 
Four Seasons Cleaners located at 13778 Doolittle Ave in San Leandro.  We would like to enter the voluntary 
clean up program and be assigned a case number.  The work is projected to start the 1st week of January 2015. 
 
If you have any technical questions, please reach out to Bill Dugan with WellTest, Inc. at (408)287-2175. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Julie D'Hondt 
 
 
--  
Julie D'Hondt 
Marina Faire, LP 
3271 S. Highland Dr., Suite #704 
Las Vegas, NV 89109 
Ph (702)369-9595 
Fax (702)369-2776 
HighlandOfficeLV3@gmail.com 


